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Berrywood Road  
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Our Ref: SST/HBr   
 
Monday 25th January 2021      
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Please be advised that the school will be open tomorrow, providing both key worker and 
vulnerable pupils with our normal daily support. 
 
I thank you for your understanding about today’s closure due to the snow. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Strickland 
Principal 
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